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Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Solid Waste 

TO: 

THRU: 

FROM: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

MEMORANDUM 

Charlie Pierce, Mayor 

John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director Jft 

Dan Kort, Solid Waste Director Ok 
Marie Clore, Environmental Program Manager N 
September 27, 2021 

RE: Authorization to Award a Contract for ITB22-0l 0 SSWS Well 
Decommissioning Project 2021 

The Purchasing and Contracting Office formally solicited and received bids for the ITB22-010 
SSWS Well Decommissioning Project 2021. Bid packets were released on August 30, 2021, and 
the Invitation to Bid was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion on August 31, 2021. 

The project consists of providing all labor, equipment and materials to decommission thirteen (13) 
groundwater monitoring wells at the Sterling Special Waste Site (SSWS). ADEC requires all 
monitoring wells to be decommissioned once the Department has determined they are no longer 
needed. 

On the due date of September 16, 2021, two (2) bids were received and reviewed to ensure that 
all the specifications and delivery schedules were met. The low bid of $58,000 was submitted by 
Endries Company, 35280 Rockwood Drive, Soldotna, Alaska 99669. 

Your approval for this bid award is hereby requested. Funding for this project is in account 
number 411.32570.22WEL.43011. 

Charlie Pierce, Mayor 

9/30/2021 

Date 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
FUNDS VERIFIED 

Acct. No. 411 32570 22WEL 43011 

Amount $58 000 00 

By: _PP ___ f;_ft __ Date: _9/_2_7_/2_0_21 

NOTES: 
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KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH 
PURCHASING & CONTRACTING 

BID TAB FOR: ITB22-010 SSWS Well Decommissioning 

\,UNl~\,IU~ LUI..AIIUN 

Endries Comoanv Soldotna, Alaska 

Heftv Drillina Inc. Anchoraae, Alaska 

DUE DATE: September 16, 2021 

KPB OFFICIAL: 

D"i>C DIU 

$58 000.00 

$61100.00 




